
The NW GA P-20 Virtual Collaborative 

Theme: Restoring Lost Connections 

October 27, 2022 

4:00 p.m. 

Microsoft Teams 

Additional information and registration details to come 

 

NW GA P-20 Partners,  

 

Good morning!  We are looking forward to our upcoming Fall Virtual Collaborative 

coming up next Thursday (10/27) at 4:00 via Teams.  You will find the registration 

link for our collaborative below, however if for some reason it does not work, 

please logon to our North Georgia RESA website at https://www.ngresa.org/ and 

click on the button to access our Course Catalog and you will find the registration 

link there for our upcoming session.  Please let us know if you encounter any 

issues with registration.   

 

We would be honored to have you join us as we continue working together to 

“Establish and maintain partnerships that focus on continuous school 

improvement and student learning through the preparation of candidates and 

the professional development of P-20 educators”.   

 

We look forward to seeing everyone next week!  

 

https://www.ngresa.org/index.php/professional-learning/course-catalog/1224-

northwest-p-20-collaborative/individual-registration 

 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.ngresa.org%2f&c=E,1,CW0wB6sTOg4oYOebv5YiNy7p8XINO7SnZKsQfd4w2uEAU7EiUOWA_bpbYULR05vhXapSVP1DRzDm6HgKhZiAjvo-rXt1Rvneghaky-8jiFm-RyNJ6g,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.ngresa.org%2findex.php%2fprofessional-learning%2fcourse-catalog%2f1224-northwest-p-20-collaborative%2findividual-registration&c=E,1,c3C-J4q_If289Y3WsprSm7WfbXx0D7RYqV_wA88_epX7Lt-0UW8rWFb-wwois1IlgN5RlOqIBCzKAwm93LH9-acJ70pc_nUil7BylsXJssv_qVZl7baBdrsa&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.ngresa.org%2findex.php%2fprofessional-learning%2fcourse-catalog%2f1224-northwest-p-20-collaborative%2findividual-registration&c=E,1,c3C-J4q_If289Y3WsprSm7WfbXx0D7RYqV_wA88_epX7Lt-0UW8rWFb-wwois1IlgN5RlOqIBCzKAwm93LH9-acJ70pc_nUil7BylsXJssv_qVZl7baBdrsa&typo=1

